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MEMORANDUM FOR: Daniel J. Donoghue, Director .

Office of Administration

FROM: Victor Stello, Jr., Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: IMPACT OF PROPOSED LICENSE FEE SCaiEDULE REVISIONS
- ON DATA COLLECTION SYSTEM

is-
In your memorandum of July W,1981, you expressed the need for IE to
be able to identify inspection manhours expended for specific inspection
reports. I a'sked my staff to look inte the impact on our MPS system to
do this. Inspectors currently record their MPS time by dccket, but not
by report number. Adding the.reqJirement to record by report number
will place a sizeable burden on our inspectors, r.ot to mention changes ,

to the MPS system, forms, etc. I would like to avoid that, if possible.

I appreciate the need to be ab1'e to respond to a licensee's question '

about the work for which he is being billed. However, I think we can
do this without expanding MPS system ceding requirements. If a licensee
questions his. bill, we could then give you a list of all inspection
reports issued during the billing period for each docket in question.
While the licensee would not be able to trace manhours to specific
reports, he could clearly see the inspection work (reports) for which
he was billed. This seems to be the primary objective we are trying
to achieve.

Please let me know if you find thi.s alternative a suitable substitute.

,

<,

Victor Stello, Jr.
Director
Office of Inspection

and Enforcement

cc: W. O. Miller, LFMB
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